
  
 

Stuart Ormsbee 
Vice President 
Colonial Power Group, Inc. 
5 Mount Royal Ave., Suite 5-350 
Marlborough, MA 01752 
Phone 508-769-0880 (mobile) 
sormsbee@colonialpowergroup.com 

 
March 28, 2022 
 
Mr. Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE:   DRM 21-142: Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire Petition for Rulemaking to 

Implement RSA 53-E for Community Power Aggregations by Stakeholders 
 
 
Dear Chair Goldner, 
 

Please find enclosed the Reply Comments of Colonial Power Group, Inc. (“CPG”) regarding the 
matter referenced above.  CPG provides energy advisory and procurement services to communities 
developing and maintaining municipal aggregation programs.  Since its formation in 2002, CPG has 
served as a municipal aggregator to more than 80 programs in Massachusetts. 
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stuart Ormsbee 
 
  




